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21 August 1979

NEWS RELEASE (for immediate release)

The physical landscape and weather of the Kamloops region and how to make
the most of them will be the subject of a special evening course at
Cariboo College this fall.

College Geography Instructor Jim Miller has organized a series of ten
Wednesday evening presentations, to begin September 19, which will sketch
the historical development of the mountain, plateau and river valley land-
scape of the area and then cover the current physical enviromment. The
floods, storms and land slippage problems which have beset the region in
recent years will also be analyzed.

A bus tour to Wells Gray Park is also planned, in connection with a guest
lecture on that area by Roland Neave, author and tour organizer.

Other guest experts will include representatives of the Airport Weather
Office, the Agriculture Research Station, Afton Mines and the Thompson Nicola
Regional District.

Further information is obtainable by telephoning Miller at 374-0123 or the -«
College's Office of Community Education at 374-3661.
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